Accellera ITC Minutes
6/30/2005

Attendees
Brian Bailey
Duaine Pryor - Mentor

Per Bojsen - Zaiq 

Irit Zilberberg - Cadence
John Stickley - Mentor

Donald Cramb - Tharas

Sanjay

Tom Peng - Zaiq
Jason Rothfus - Cadence

Matt Kopser - Cadence
Luis Garcia - Broadcom
Mike Benjamin - ST

Edmund Fong - ATI
Bryan Sniderman - ATI

Minutes
The minutes of the previous meeting were agreed with the change submitted by Shabtay and the following notes added:

There will be 'a' functional call interface available in each language. On the Software side there will be a single interface.
Several companies have approached me about providing more open access to international members, particularly those in Europe and Asia. Several suggestions have been made such as rotating times, or providing a way for email correspondence to be accepted for consideration of voting status. This would be a potential committee policy change.
While a number of these possibilities were discussed, there was no clear and easy method to resolve this. Several members stated that without being on the call, it was difficult for other people to get involved with the discussion. Brian suggested one possibility of recording the call. There would still be difficulty in counting this towards attendance as there is no way to tell if it was actually listened to.
**AR Brian to look at what other Accellera and IEEE committees are doing in this regard.

A discussion started on the compiling the issues that need to get dealt with for 2.0. Per suggested that Duaine and John had already mentioned several items that they believed were up for discussion and that should be the starting point for the list.
**AR Duaine and John to compile known areas where committee action required.

The rest of the committee would start to compile their own lists of issues and send to Brian. He will assemble them and create a new web page to keep track of them.

Also need to resolve some issues remaining from the 1.1 discussion. Per asked if there would be any 'patches' to 1.1 It was agreed that most of this could probably be conducted on email.

Due to a number of vacations and company shut downs next week, there will be no meeting on July 7th. The next meeting will be July 14th.
